
 

 
 

Public Notice 
 

The Blanding City Council will hold a Public Hearing on April 8, 2024 at 7:00 P.M. to provide 
information to the public regarding: 
 

1.​ The Annexation & Disconnection between Leonard Howe and the City of Blanding. 
Blanding City will hold a public hearing before the City Council on April 8, 2025, to 
receive public comment on a request by Leonard Howe to annex and disconnect the 
property located on the plat map attached herein. 

 
 
Said hearing will be held in the Council Room at 50 West 100 South, for the purpose of allowing 
all interested and concerned parties the opportunity to be heard. Email comments may be sent in 
advance to The City of Blanding at cityoffice@blanding-ut.gov. 
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